
BRINKER INTERNATIONAL’S POLICY REGARDING SHAREHOLDER MEETINGS 

It is Brinker International’s policy that future annual and special shareholder meetings will be 

held either in whole or in part through virtual means (i.e., webcast or other on-line system) and 

that virtual attendance will be allowed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Effective 09/23/2021 


